
Privacy Statement 
We respect your privacy. Tea Tree Gully Veterinary Hospital may collect personal information
—including video or audio recordings of interactions in our hospital—for the purposes of 
veterinary care, staff training, quality assurance, and safety. We handle all information in line 
with the Australian Privacy Principles. Copies of recorded interactions can be provided to 
clients upon request, subject to privacy and legal considerations. 

For more details on how we collect, use, and protect your information, please read our full 
Privacy Policy. 


